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Company Announcement 

  

CONTINUING INTEREST IN ABANO 
 

The Board of Abano Healthcare Group Limited (NZX: ABA) met over the weekend to consider two credible 

proposals from third parties to invest in a cornerstone shareholding in the company and support an 

accompanying pro rata rights offer to shareholders. Following its determination to progress one of those 

proposals, Abano received last evening a further revised non-binding, indicative offer to acquire all of the 

Abano shares by way of Scheme of Arrangement from one of the parties. The Board will consider this 

proposal in good faith and is taking further advice from its legal and financial advisers on the proposals 

received.  

 

The Board reiterates its previous expectations that any Scheme proposal would need to satisfactorily 

address the Company’s underlying value and to provide sufficient certainty of execution and price to Abano 

shareholders. 

 

Any person considering trading in Abano shares may wish to seek financial advice.  

 

ENDS 
 

Released on behalf of Abano Healthcare Group Limited by Jackie Ellis tel +64 9 360 8500 or email 

jackie@ellisandco.co.nz   

 

For more information, visit www.abanohealthcare.co.nz or please call: 

 

Richard Keys 

Chief Executive Officer 

Tel: +64 9 300 1413 Mob: +64 274 818368 

Rhys Clark 

Chief Financial Officer 

Tel: +64 9 220 5182 Mob: +64 21 598378 

 

Abano Healthcare Group is listed on the NZX and owns and operates one of the largest dental networks in Australasia, 

comprising Lumino The Dentists in New Zealand and Maven Dental Group in Australia.  
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